
Discover Lake Chelan, LLC 

dba Lake Chelan Boat Company and Lady of the Lake 

P.O. Box 1057 

Chelan, WA.  98816 
 October 9, 2019 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE of Requested Changes to Time Schedule 

 

RE:  Request a Revision to the Time Schedule of Lake Chelan Boat Company, Certificate 

No. 34, Page 2 of 3.  Requesting an effective date of October 25, 2019. 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Discover Lake Chelan, LLC, dba Lake Chelan Boat Company is requesting the addition of the 

following run days, and a slight time schedule change for the same Time Table period: 

 

Table No. 2 - "Lady Express"  Fall / Winter / Spring Schedule 

 

Lake Chelan Boat Company is requesting the addition of Sunday service during the timeframe of 

January 1 through March 31, and a change in the time schedule for Table No. 2 to leave Stehekin 

at 2:00pm instead of 1:30pm.  This will increase the Stehekin layover time to 90 minutes and 

changes all other return times by 30 minutes as shown below. 

      Requested Current 

Stehekin Lv.   2:00 p.m. 1:30 p.m. 

Lucerne-Port of Holden Lv. * 2:20 p.m. 1:50 p.m. 

Field's Point Lv. 
 

3:40 p.m. 3:10 p.m. 

Company Dock - Chelan Ar. 
 

4:30 p.m. 4:00 p.m. 

 

Lake Chelan Boat Company is requesting an effective date of October 25th.  This would allow 

time for passengers to take advantage of offerings in Stehekin as soon as possible. 

 

If you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Reed Courtney or Brun Garfoot by 

directing your email to info@ladyofthelake.com, or phone 509-684-4584.  To submit comments 

to the UTC: https://www.utc.wa.gov/consumers or 1-888-333-9882 

 

Sincerely, 

Reed Courtney 
Reed Courtney, Discover Lake Chelan, LLC-Managing Member 

 

Sincerely, 

Brun Garfoot 
Brun Garfoot, Discover Lake Chelan, LLC-Managing Member 
 

 

https://www.utc.wa.gov/consumers

